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Monday February 21st 2022 
 

Welcome Back to Spring 2! 

Dear Parents and Carers    

I hope you had a really good half term and that you’re rested, well and ready for the next term at school.  
As ever, there’s a couple of things to keep you updated with. 
 
Please continue to wear face masks at drop off and pick up – even though I’m aware that the guidance is 
changing in wider society.  Staff will continue to wear masks in communal areas in school and when 
releasing children in the afternoons.  If you’re invited and wish to attend celebration assembly on Fridays, 
please also be prepared to wear a mask – many thanks for your support with this. 
 
You’ll be aware that we’re hosting a Parents Evening on March 10th from 3.30pm  Appointments will be five 
minutes in length and bookable via Parent Ping.  Should you wish to make a further appointment with Miss 
Garbarz, she has appointments slightly earlier in the week – March 8th; these appointments are bookable in 
the same way. 
 
We’ll be celebrating World Book Day on Friday March 4th and Mrs. Nicholson will be in touch about how 
we will undertake this fantastic event….please…don’t spend lots of money on dressing up outfits; we have 
an idea that will be equally fun and allow any extra spending be concentrated on books and not clothes! 
 
Have a great term, everyone! 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Headteacher 
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